
 

August 16, 2024 

 

Re:  CNPPID Power Sales Contract Beginning in 2025 
 
 
The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District’s (Central) current contract for 
sale of power from its Jeffrey (20 MW) hydro plant expires on December 31, 2024. Central is 
interested in negotiating a power purchase agreement for this power plant beginning on 
January 1, 2025. 
 
Attached please find a brief description of this facility along with some historical data on 
generation for your review. This facility has been certified by the Low Impact Hydro Institute.   
 
We would like to know if you are interested in entering into discussions for the purchase of 
the power resources from this facility. If you are interested, please sign and return the 
enclosed Non-Disclosure Agreement and provide Notice of Intent to Bid by September 16, 
2024. My contact information is listed below: 
 
 Mr. Devin Brundage 
 PO Box 740 
 Holdrege, NE 68949 
 (308) 995 – 8601 
 dbrundage@cnppid.com 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Devin Brundage 
General Manager 
 
Enclosures 
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